
Greetings. I would like to encourage you to support hb2927 (Oregon Popular Vote).  

 

It's obvious that the electoral college system is flawed. The new system outlined in this bill may 

be able to make things better.  

 

Thanks.  

Mark Wade 

Salem, OR 

 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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